
 

Lakefront Brewery Catering & Private Tour Information 
 

Thank you for your interest in having your gathering at Lakefront Brewery.  The following information 
pertains to reservations/events booked during the week Monday-Thursday while the Brewery is open to the 
public.  We can reserve tables for you in our Beer Hall.  We cannot accommodate events on Fridays and 
Saturdays.  If interested in a Sunday private event, please refer to our Sunday event information under the 
Banquet tab on our website. 
  
We can cater to groups ranging from 25-100 people.  If your party is less than 25 people, you can order from 
our daily food menu.  Events/reservations must be booked at least 10 days in advance.  Once an event is 
booked, we will ask for a credit card number to hold the reservation.  Payment will be due in full the day of 
the event.  
  
There will be 6.1% sales tax applied to all catering menu events. 
  
If your group is interested in a private brewery tour, we can accommodate up to 45 people per tour with a 
minimum of 20 people (tours can be less people, but you will pay for 20).  Tours run 45-50 minutes and are 
$9 per person.  The tour includes four 6oz. samples of beer and a souvenir pint glass.  They are offered on the 
half hour, no earlier than 10:30am.  Monday-Thursday tours do not go through the entire brewery due to 
production. 
  
If you are interested in offering additional beer and wine for your guests, we do have options.  Drink tickets 
are available for $5.00 per ticket and are good for beer or wine.  You are also welcome to run a tab if you do 
not wish to limit your guests to a certain number of tickets.  Please let us know if you have a limit for the tab 
so we can cut it off at the desired amount.  A cash bar would be available to you and your guests as well if 
you would like them to purchase their own beverages. 
  
Catering menu choices are due a minimum of 10 days in advance and your final guest count would be due 7 
days in advance.  If you do have this information earlier, we would greatly appreciate it, as it helps with 
ordering and staffing. 

  
Any leftover food cannot be taken off the premise due to strict health codes. 

  
For additional information please contact: 

Carson Wolfmeyer at 414.292.0808 or carson@lakefrontbrewery.com 
or 

Trista Ylonen at 414.292.0813 or trista@lakefrontbrewery.com 


